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In Reception the children have been learning 

about special buildings, why they are sacred 

along with their rules and routines.  We also 

talked about what you might find in the 

buildings, what is celebrated in them and how 

they are similar and how they are different.   

The children then went a built their own 

special buildings.  

 

 



 

In year 1 they have learned about where we 
belong. They then went onto talk about how 
Christians know that they belong in the 
Christian faith. To celebrate how they belong 

in school, they made a class jigsaw. 

They also looked at how Christians welcome 

babies into their faith. They identified objects 
that may be seen at a baptism and their 
importance.   
 

 



In year 2 they have been learning about The 

Venerable Bede. They drew him, created a 

timeline and used a piece of artwork to 

discuss inference.  They also created some 

amazing illuminated letters and looked at 

Jarrow Hall on their chrome books.  

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



In year 3 the children found out what Hindus 

believe about their Gods. They looked at and 

learned about symbols connected with Hindu 

Murtis, Trimurti and talked about why Ganesh 

is so important to Hindus. a and looked at the 

Trimurti. The children created some amazingly 

colourful Mandala artwork. They also acted out 

the story of Ganesh.      

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



In year 4 the children discussed and did some 

work on how different religions show care for 

others. They then went onto discuss the ten 

commandments and created their own 

commandments. In the afternoon, they 

researched a Christian charity and created 

posters and power points about them.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



In year 5 they have been learning about the 

six big religions and their rituals. They worked 

in teams of 5 to research a religion each and 

create a poster about it. After this, they 

shared their findings with the other groups 

and they made notes.  

 

 



Year 6 – watch this space!  They rescheduled their 

day, coming very soon!  

 

 

 


